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HAPPY NEW YEAR 

2019 will be a year of continued 

growth and development for Kyogle 

Landcare.   

Plans for this year include: 

• The continuation of the WAR 

AGAINST WEEDS!!! 

• Raising the profile of the 

importance of caring for the land 

in our community. 

• Continuing the work at Fawcett 

Creek by spending the $18000 

grant on signage, weed control, 

seating and infrastructure 

improvement. 
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• Continuing the work at 

Horseshoe Creek by eliminating 

Madeira Vine, Jobs Tears, 

Lantana and Balloon Vine to 

counter 

INTERGENERATIONAL 

AMNESIA.  

• Supporting designated special 

days highlighting the 

environment. eg. National Tree 

Day. 

• Developing a proposal for the 

Community Managed Weeds 

Project, $10 000 sponsored by 

Rous County Council. Any ideas 

please email Rob to be tabled at 

meeting on the 2nd of February.  
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• Continuing to source additional 

funding to support on ground 

projects. 

• Replacing the roofing in the 

nursery with the $1000 from 

Kygole Council. 

 



 

 

• Continuing the propagation of 

native plants at the nursery for use 

by landholders. 

• Continuing site visits to places of 

interest. The first will be Sue and 

Wayne Sommville’s place at 

Creek’s Bend. 

• Conducting workshops to assist 

landholders with native tree 

identification and control of 

weeds.  

• Continuing to provide a venue for 

like-minded people to meet and 

mingle. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Events  

 First meeting for 2019 is the 5th of Feb, 

6pm, Landcare Office.  

 Nursery and regeneration team 

reconvene 8th January. 

 Working Bee Horseshoe Creek 20th of 

January  

 Working Bee Fawcett’s Creek 26th of 

January  

 For details of upcoming events visit. 
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